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OUR ALUMNI, OUR LEGACY

EMERGENCY BACK TO SCHOOL APPEAL

August 31, 2020
Dear friends,

We hope you and your loved ones are doing well during these unprecedented
times.

Under normal circumstances, this message would have been accompanied by
an invitation asking you to attend one of our 65th Anniversary celebrations.
And while it remains true that this year represents Haigazian’s 65th year
educating our treasured youth, the prevailing state of affairs prevent us from
celebrating together at this time.

But that does not mean we can afford to neglect our mission. In fact, we are
especially proud to announce that on September 7th, despite all that is going
on, Haigazian University will begin its fall semester!

It is with our students in mind that we write to you today. By now, you are all
aware of the varying issues plaguing Lebanon and specifically Beirut. It would
take a full-length novel to describe the devastation that marred our beautiful
city on August 4th. But we refuse to dwell on the negative and choose to keep
our eyes fixed on the positive!

Simply put, we need your help to ensure our students have a successful fall
semester. Your donations will make all the difference in our students’ ability to
attend or not attend. Now, more than ever, we need your help with our
scholarship fund to assist students who need financial aid and also help in
HU’s IT infrastructure capability to allow students to participate in remote
learning. Funds to procure laptops, internet connections, servers, tablets, and
multiple supplies are needed immediately.

We kindly ask you to consider a financial gift, no matter the size. We need to
come together to tell our students that we care and that we are here for them.
As one of our supporters proudly stated:

| AM HAIGAZIAN, | AM BEIRUT!



DONATE NOW

Please join us today!
Help us send a resounding message of support to our
students.

From ALL of us at Haigazian University,
a heartfelt Thank You!

FOR DONATIONS BY CHECK
PLEASE SEND TO:

Haigazian University Support
Fund, Inc.

c/o Robert Kurkjian, Treasurer
PO Box 492355

Los Angeles, CA 90049-8355
USA

Please note "Emergency Back to
School Appeal" on check

The Haigazian University Support Fund, Inc. (HUSF) is a non-profit IRS 501(c)(3)
organization.
Donations to HUSF's Emergency Back to School Appeal are tax deductible.



https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/WebLink.aspx?name=E334737&id=17

